December 2023

Dear Parent/Caregiver,

[bookmark: _Int_W5DeoAK7]The 2023 school year is coming to an end and organisation for 2024 has been completed.

Your child’s Semester 2 report will be published on Sentral Friday 15th December 2023. We have also provided a book list for their 2024 subjects (Years 8-10), uniform shop operating hours in January and shoe requirement letter.

The organisation for 2024 is as follows:

Thursday 1st February        Year 7, 11 and 12 begin 2024.
(Week A)	                      Year 7 arrive at 8.55am in the school hall
Year 12 arrive at 8.55am to attend a Year Meeting in Maths Lower Quad and commence their lessons at Period 1
Year 11 are to arrive at 10am to attend a year meeting and attend Roll Call in the hall. Normal lessons will follow from Period 2 onwards.

Friday 2nd  February 	Year 8, 9 and 10 return to school. All students need to be
(Week A)	                      at school at 8.50am for an 8.55am start and go to Roll
Call then to a year meeting. Normal timetabled lessons will
follow for the rest of the day. Sport is running on Thursday.
Students will be doing the same sport as Term 4, 2024.

Please ensure your child has all the requirements to start the year; correct uniform, books and stationery.

The timetable for Week 1 Term 1, 2024 will start as a Week A.

Yours faithfully,
	
[image: ]    [image: ][image: ]	[image: ]
J STANLEY	 	E SAYED-RICH	   L. FERRARO		L. MEAGHER        
Principal 		Deputy Principal	   Deputy Principal		Deputy Principal	 	
T:\Staff Information\1 - ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE\New School Year Procedures\letter to parents re organisation first days back. 
image4.emf

image1.emf

image2.emf

image3.png




